
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 04-02-2025 

Date:      04-11-2025 

Subject: Annual Base Picnic Tomorrow 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The annual Base picnic is tomorrow at Paloma Park, Peoria (check website for details). 

This is one event on our calendar where the families are welcomed and can fully 

participate. Here are some tidbits to assist with planning for tomorrow’s event: 

1. Per the ADOT website, weekend freeway closures should not inhibit traveling 

to the picnic. Nonetheless, it be wise to double check the ADOT website later 

today for any changes. 

2. The weather tomorrow will be HOT (> 100°F); therefore, come prepared. The 

picnic site has roofed ramadas but dressing comfortably is recommended. 

Sunscreen is a must. 

3. The Base is providing water and sodas, but if you need additional beverages to 

mitigate the heat, please do so. Please refer to the restrictions on alcoholic 

beverages outlined on the website. 

4. There are picnic benches in the ramadas, but if you have a comfortable folding 

chair, it may be wise to bring it. 

5. There will be a Holland Club Induction Ceremony also. 

  

Finally, don’t forget that today is National Submarine Day!!! If you are out and about, 

make sure you are wearing a SubVet ball cap and/or your dolphins. 

  



This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 

  

 


